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Senate April 14, 2022

Catherine Dauvergne, Vice-President,  1 of 1 
Academic and Provost and Chair, SCUP 
Dissolution of the Centre for Tourism Policy and Research (SCUP 21-30) 

At its October 20th, 2021 meeting, SCUP reviewed and approved the proposal to dissolve the 

Centre for Tourism Policy and Research.  

Motion:  

That Senate approve and recommend to the Board of Governors the dissolution of the Centre for 

Tourism Policy and Research within the Faculty of Environment, effective Summer 2022.  

C: P. Haegeli 

S.22-62



Memorandum 

From:  Angela Brooks-Wilson, Associate Vice-President, Research pro tem    Date: April 1, 2022 

Re:  Dissolution of the Centre for Tourism Policy and Research 

To:  Catherine Dauvernge, Chair, Ex-officio, Senate Committee on University Planning (SCUP) 

Having received clarification from Catherine Dauvergne regarding the preferred language regarding 
ending a Centre, which is dissolution rather than termination, I am submitting this memo in follow-up to 
the October 20, 2021 SCUP meeting.  

Dr. Pascal Haegeli, Director of the Centre for Tourism Policy and Research, requested to not renew this 
Centre.  

In the October 20, 2021 meeting of SCUP, the following motion was carried: 

Motion: That SCUP approve the dissolution of the Centre for Tourism Policy and Research. 

Based on this, I recommend the immediate dissolution of the Centre. 




